
 

Grade 4 ISFO Math topper from Al Ameen Private School. 
 

It gives us immense pride and pleasure to announce that Moiz Al Anwar of Grade 4 has topped in the 

UAE for Maths Grade 4, at the ISFO Olympiad 2016. 

Each year ISFO International Mathematics Olympiad is held to judge a certain group of 

students, of different nationalities, on an increasingly difficult application of mathematics.  

Moiz Al Anwar has been awarded a free return ticket to Singapore, to 

participate in the Singapore and Asian Schools Math 

Olympiad (SASMO). 

 The ISFO Mathematics Olympiad is not just a test of a student’s 

understanding of mathematics; it also aims to test the approach to 

tackle a problem, the clarity of thought and most importantly a 

student’s response to the ever rising difficulty and their determination 

in solving the problems. 

We congratulate our math whiz and wish him all the best for the international competition.  

 

 

 


